
Give your Deferred Compensation Contribution an Automatic Boost 

Recently the Deferred Compensation Board approved a change to allow participants in the Deferred 
Compensation Plan to contribute to Nationwide on a percentage basis. This does not take away the 
change the current option of a set dollar amount but adds an additional feature that may be chosen 
instead. The percent-based contribution option helps you:  

• Give your contribution an automatic raise every time you get one 
• Avoid the risk of forgetting to increase your contributions 
• Increase the potential to achieve your investing goals 

To change your contribution option to the percentage base visit your account online at Tulsa457.com. If 
you have never accessed your account online you will need to register with your account number. If you 
do not know your account number please contact Nationwide at (877) 677-3678.  


